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du Treil, Lundin & Rockley, Inc. 
Consulting Engineers 
P.O. Box 161   
Osprey FL, 34229 
bobjr@DLR.com 
 
Re: Station W237FF, San Juan, Puerto Rico  
Digital Channel: 237 / 95.3 MHz 
Antenna location (NAD83): 18-16-23.8 N / 66-05-33.1 W 

Dear Eng. Louis R. du Treil, Jr., 

Thank you very much for the copy of your FCC application sent to us in accordance with the 
Puerto Rico Coordination zone agreements. We have considered the technical aspects of your 
application and find that your installation of the proposed translator station, W237FF, Digital 
Channel 237, San Juan, Puerto Rico, is unlikely to cause harmful interference to the passive use 
of the Radio Astronomy bands at the Observatory. 
 
We therefore have no objection to your proposed installation. 

Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
________________________ 
 
Angel M. Vázquez  
PRCZ Program Administrator 
prcz@nrao.edu 
 

Cc: PRCZ files [File #21.Aug.23_02] 
 


